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TO: Dr. Mike Riggle  
  
FROM: Barbara Dill-Varga  
  
RE: ACCEPTANCE OF GIFTS  
  
DATE:  January 8, 2009 
 
The following gifts have been received since the last acceptance of gifts by the Board of 
Education.  I recommend the Board be asked to approve the acceptance of the following  
gifts below, plus the attached list at its regular meeting on October 27, 2008 
 
 

Gift From  
  

Amount or 
Item  

  
School 

  
Department  

Alice J. Goodspeed $800.00 GBS SCHOLARSHIP  #830848 
Classic Residence by Hyatt $250.00 GBS CHAMBER SINGERS  #830195 
Classic Residence by Hyatt $300.00 GBS   CHAMBER SINGERS  #830195 
Thomas Place L.P. $200.00 GBS CHAMBER SINGERS  #830195 
Guarantee Trust Life 
Insurance Company 

$400.00 GBS CHAMBER SINGERS  #830195 

Mr. Terrence Horler Photographic 
supplies 

GBN FINE ARTS  

Evanston’s Women’s Club $200.00 GBN FINE ARTS - 820730  
Skokie Country Club $2500.00 GBN FINE ARTS - 820730  
Northbrook Women’s Club $300.00 GBN FINE ARTS - 820925  
Rolling Green Country Club $2100.00 GBN FINE ARTS - 820730  
Skokie Valley Chapter DAR $100.00 GBN FINE ARTS - 820730  
The University Guild $200.00 GBN FINE ARTS - 820730  
Chicago Drama League $400.00 GBN FINE ARTS - 820730  
Northbrook Rotary Club $250.00 GBN FINE ARTS - 820730  
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